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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

There were 8 odor reports in the month of August. They will be discussed in the next section

Secondary clarifier #2 has had the skimmer support arm replaced. The support had failed which

allowed material to build up on the surface of the clarifier causing odors to be generated.

The automatic transfer switch for the generator at Station 5 failed. When the generator was tested

the switch welded itself closed. The generator service company was called as well as our

electrician and they were able to get line power back to the station. A temporary switch and

generator has been provided by Power Up to have back up power at the station. A new switch

has been ordered and will be installed upon arrival.

The grit conveyor has been repaired. The wear shoes were to be replaced but the company sent

the wrong parts so Paul Tarbox welded a bead onto the old shoes to make up for the wear and the

unit was returned to service.

The underground oil storage tank has been tested for leaks and overflow protection. There were

no leaks and the overflow protection works. We are waiting for the final report from

Tanknology.

The odor scrubber media has been acid washed. This has improved the efficiency of the odor

unit.


